

BERRIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL YSGOL GYNRADD GYMUNEDOL ABERRIW

Headteacher: Mr Sean Clarke

Berriew, Welshpool, Powys, SY21 8BA Tel: 01686 640312 e-mail: office@berriew.powys.sch.uk website: www.berriew.powys.sch.uk

19th June 2015 NEWSLETTER 32

Dear parents

The arrangements have now been finalised by the Governors for the school's Centenary Celebrations as follows:

Celebrating 100 Years of Berriew CP School

The Governors of Berriew CP School would like to invite you to a celebration at the school on:

Saturday 11th July 2015

Doors will be open from 12pm.

The official opening will take place at 1pm with the 'cutting of the cake'.

Following this, entertainment will be provided on the field (weather permitting) by past and present pupils.

Light refreshments will also be available on the small playground.

On display in the school, will be photographs and memorabilia where you will be able to add your own memories.

The rest of the afternoon is yours to catch up with old friends and reminisce and for those who want to continue, the bar will be open for a short while from 4pm.

Please spread the word. Information is also available on Facebook: Berriew School Centenary.

If anyone still has any photographs, newspaper cuttings or memories that they would like to share or they would like to be part of the entertainment, please contact the school on **01686 640312** or email office@berriew.powys.sch.uk, leaving your name and contact details.

Alternatively, speak to any member of staff or Governor.

As we are busy preparing for the celebrations on the 11th July with the children in school, we would be grateful if you could let us know if you will be attending the celebrations. Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible.

%Berriew CP School – Centenary Celebrations, Saturday 11 th July 2015	
We will / will not be able to attend the Centenar	ry celebrations at school on Saturday 11 th July 2015.
Signed:	Date [.]